
 
 
Little Monsters House of Fun are giving 
parents and children starting primary school 
this September 2025, the opportunity to get 
together and meet one another for a special 
MINI MONSTER RECEPTION CLASS 
MEET for their school. It will be a great way 
for parents and their child to make friends with 
their new classmates and like-minded 
parents. 
 

For more information and to REGISTER 
your child please visit: 
http://www.minimonstermeet.co.uk 

 

http://www.minimonstermeet.co.uk/

